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Dear Prof. Dinesh Kumar:  

Congratulations!  The Hawaii International Conference on Statistics, 
Mathematics and Related Fields is pleased to inform you that your submission, 
“IMPLEMENTATION OF AN ADAPTIVE TWO-DIMENSIONAL MESH 
REFINEMENT METHOD BASED ON THE LAW OF MASS CONSERVATION”, will 
be scheduled for presentation at the 2006 Hawaii International Conference on Statistics, 
Mathematics and Related Fields to be held from January 16 to January 18 in Honolulu, 
Hawaii.   

The exact time and room of your session will be specified in the final program.  
The program will be available at  http://www.hicstatistics.org/program_stats.htm by 
December 2005.   Please note that everyone who participates in the conference must 
register.  We have enclosed a copy of the registration form.  If, by December 12, 2005 
we do not receive a registration form or an e-mail confirming your attendance at the 
conference, we will automatically schedule you for a poster session.  For more 
information about hotel reservations and registering see http://www.hicstatistics.org 

Your submission will be included in the Proceedings if you follow the enclosed 
instructions.  We encourage you to purchase your air tickets, reserve your hotel rooms, 
and submit the enclosed registration form and registration fee as soon as possible if you 
have not done so.  If you have co-authors, please inform them of this acceptance and the 
enclosed materials.  

Congratulations on having your submission scheduled in the program!  Your 
participation will help make the 2006 Hawaii International Conference on Statistics, 
Mathematics and Related Fields a great success. 

Aloha and Congratulations, 
 

 
Andrew Burge 
Conference Coordinator 
Hawaii International Conference on Statistics, Mathematics and Related Fields 
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